July 18, 1950

Col. Nugent
ster of Education

est relative to the Execution of IFEL

lapanese Government earnestly desires to continue
if the Institute for Educational Leadership, but
ntal requisite to secure the budget for its

incerely make request for your help and support

ion.
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July 18, 1950

To: Lt. Col, Nugent
From: Minister of Education
Subject: Request relative to Inviting American Professors

to Universities

It is not only the universities concerned but also

the Government that hope to have American professors in the

universities. I herelly beg your kind cooperation for the

materialization of this plan.

AMANO Peiyu




